
Dear all, 
 
pls. be guided that Hapag is going to change their NZ service dramatically eff. end of November 2017 
– pls. distribute within your team accordingly. 
 
As we were informed (without any written nor final confirmation from Hapag at this point), Hapag is 
going to limit their New Zealand service so pls. find the overview of the last NZ calls under the “old” 
service attached. 
 
 
Auckland, Napier, Port Chalmers, Tauranga         will be served via AUSYD 
Wellington, Lyttelton, Timaru                                    will not be served anymore (last departures as per 
attachment) 
 
 
We don`t have any updated service portfolio in hand yet as Hapag is still under negotiation about 
details (allocation/routings) for the adjusted NZ service. 
Will send the information material once available. 
Pls. shift your cargo to any other partner that is possible - right now. 
 
If you do receive anything locally, it is highly appreciated to share those details with us. If there are 
further questions, pls. raise your hand. Will upload this information to Sharepoint as well (as usual). 
Thank you. 
 


